CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

P.O. DRAWER 10682 . RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4180 FAX (561) 842-5105

DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING

29 November 2016
RE: Public Works Request for Vehicle Purchases

Please be advised that Purchasing recommends the use of the Florida Sherriff Association Contract for the
purchase of vehicles requested by the Public Works Department. The Florida Sherriff Association Contract
is the method used by county and city governments to purchase vehicles and heavy equipment within the
State of Florida.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Dean Mealy, Il

City Purchasing Director



